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FOB’s News 
 
FOBs will be having their annual Pimms tent at the Maresfield Village Fete on 
Monday 28th May 12-4pm, lots of fun for all the family. If you would like to come 
and help out on the stall please let a member of Fobs know.  

 
The Summer Party is on 28th June 7-9pm. A great evening to wish the year 6 well on their upcoming 
journey. The evening is open to the whole school so it would be great to see everyone there. Tickets will 
be on sale soon. We are looking for a DJ/magician/face painter if anyone can help with any of this do 
please let the FOBs team know.  
 
 
Year 6 
 
Well done to our Year 6 pupils who worked so hard last week during their SATs tests. They showed 
resilience and determination and we are so very proud of them.  Thank you to Mrs Ball our dedicated 
year 6 teacher who has worked tirelessly all year to support the children. The children were well 
prepared and enthusiastic all week.  After the SATs had ended pupils said that they had really enjoyed 
the week and they wished that it wasn’t over! They offered valuable SATs advice to year 5 pupils in 
Kingfisher class. One pupil said ‘the important thing is to believe in yourself.’ 
 
We really appreciated Mrs Packham for giving up her time to come into school early each morning 
during the SATs week to provide the year 6 pupils with a delicious breakfast. This was very welcomed 
and much enjoyed by all. During the week we also had valuable support from our governors who came 
into monitor our procedures for SATs across our Federation.        
 
The week ended with a fabulous ‘Bake off Challenge’ where the year 6 pupils designed and baked their 
own designer cupcakes with stunning results. They were all so good this year that it was very incredibly 
hard to judge. But we did have a winner!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     1st Prize winners - Jessica & Layla 2nd Prize winners- Stacey & Emily 
 
 

Safeguarding is always of paramount importance to us. If you have any safeguarding issues you 
would like to discuss please come and see us. 



 

 
 
 
Celebration Assembly 
 
This week we recognise the following children for their effort in learning: 
Wrens:           James       
Robins:     Joseph, Finley & Rylee            
Woodpeckers:  All Year 2’s       
Kingfishers:       Sian/Emma   
Owls:               Jessica/Monty   
 
For the tidiest classroom/ cloakroom receiving Tidy Trevor:  Woodpeckers     
For the smartest pupils receiving Gorgeous Geoff:    Kingfishers             
For the politest pupils receiving Polite Penny:       Woodpeckers              
 
Well Donel ! 
 
 
 
Attendance 

We are celebrating attendance at Bonners CE Primary School and have introduced 
our new initiative to increase our whole school attendance, where the children gain 
certificates and rewards for improved attendance, individual and whole class.  

Encouraging regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can 
prepare your child for success—both in school and in life!  
 
For the best class attendance all week receiving Leo Lion Award:   OWLS 

                           Well done!       
 

 
Quote of the week                      Our Christian Value for this week                  
 
 
 
 

 
 
KS2 Play – IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
Please note due to the Chailey Open Morning we have had to change the times for the play.  These are 
now 
 

10th July Bonners Play – 6.00 p.m. Please note the time change 
 

11th July 
 

Bonners Play – 2.00 p.m. Please note the time change 

 
 
 
Mrs Hewitt 
 
Some of you may have noticed that Mrs Hewitt has been absent from school the last few weeks. Over 
the next few months Mrs Hewitt will be receiving treatment for cancer. I’m sure you will join us in keeping 
Mrs Hewitt and her family in our prayers. 
 



 

 
 
A Few Reminders of dates coming up this term 
 

 
 
     

Friday 25th May Hindleap Warren Meeting – Buxted CEP @ 3.45 p.m. 
 

Monday 28th – Friday 1st Half Term – School Closed 
 

Monday 4th June Start of Term 6 
 

4th June – 8th June Year 6 to Hindleap Warren 
 

12th June Year 6 – Safety in Action – Bowls Centre – 8.40 a.m. start – please 
return your permission slips asap. 
 

13th June Bonners Sports Afternoon – 1.00 p.m. start 
 

20th June Road Safety Day – Uckfield Luxford Field – Year 3 
 

26th June 
 

Year 6 Leavers Service at All Saints Church – Crowborough 

26th June Top Play – Year 1 & 2 – Uckfield College – Coach provided there but 
pick up from Uckfield College 
 

27th June Top Sport – Year 3 & 4 - Uckfield College – Coach provided there 
but pick up from Uckfield College 
 

29th June Bonners Summer Party – 7.00 p.m. – 9.00 p.m. 
 

7th July Uckfield Parade – Year 3’s  
 

9th July Bikeability – Year 6 – Details to follow 
 

10th July Bonners Play – 6.00 p.m. Please note the time change 
 

11th July 
 

Bonners Play – 2.00 p.m. Please note the time change 

12th July Year 5 to Hindleap Warren 
 

13th July Zylo performance to parents 
 

15th July Kit Car – Year 6 
 

16th July Leavers Service at the Church – Times to be confirmed 
 

19th July Last Day of School year 
 

20th July INSET DAY - School Closed to pupil 
 

3rd September INSET DAY   
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 


